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January 26, 2006 
 

Board to Issue Decision on Customer Service Policies and Load Forecast 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the New Brunswick Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities will render two 
decisions on Monday, January 29, 2007. 
 
The Board will read the decision related to the Customer Service Policies of the NB Power Distribution and 
Customers Service Corporation. Immediately following, the Board will read the decision into the Load 
Forecast Methodology. Both decisions result from hearings in December of 2006. 
 
The Decisions will be read at the Delta Hotel, Ballroom C, in Saint John. The hearing will begin at 10 am. 
 
Note: The decision will be read in English, simultaneous translation will be available. A written copy of the 
decision will not be available at that time. 
 
 
For more information  
Call David Young 
643-7573. 
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